
 
 

Monday 16 November 2020 

 
 

Let’s celebrate our volunteers  
 

 

To celebrate International Volunteer Day, Glen Eira City Council in partnership with Community Information and 
Support Glen Eira is hosting an online workshop.  

To be held on Friday 4 December from 10.30am to 12pm, volunteers and volunteer organisations are invited to 
attend.  

Community Information and Support Glen Eira will talk about its Volunteer Resource Program, while Volunteering 
Victoria will present the newly released State of Volunteering Report and share the findings about the future of 
volunteering in Victoria.   

To register for the online workshop, visit www.gleneira.vic.gov/volunteering 

For further information, contact Council’s Access and Inclusion Volunteer Officer on 9524 3333.  
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